
           

 

November 2, 2016 

 

To members of Japanese Society of Echocardiography 

 

On behalf of Asian-pacific Association of Echocardiography (AAE), I like to 

encourage you to become an official member of AAE. Your Echocardiography 

Society is a member of AAE and our Society members are eligible to become a 

member of AAE free of charge for one year. AAE members will have reduced 

registration fee for future AAE meetings and have an access to entire set of 

“Mayo Clinic Echo Board review Course 2016” and many “Echo Tutorials”.  To 

become a member of AAE, please go to aaecho.org or Asian-pacific Association 

of Echocardiography in website. We are looking forward to welcoming you to 

AAE. 

 

AAE was established to promote training, practice, and clinical investigation of 

Echocardiography in the Asian-Pacific region in 2013. Seven Asian-Pacific Echo 

Societies have become or pledged to become members of AAE (China, Japan, 

Korea, Taiwan, India, Hong Kong, and Thailand). AAE has held 4 successful 

meetings in conjunction with member Society’s meeting and several joint 

sessions with European Association of CVI. We are planning the first 

independent AAE meeting in late 2017 and hope you can join us there to share 

your passion in Echocardiography with other members. We will also soon begin 

AAE webinar and “Cases from Members” in the AAE website. 

 

Asian-Pacific region, especially your Society, has contributed tremendously to 

development of Echocardiography, but at the same time there are still many 

areas to grow together to provide the best care to our patients using 

Echocardiography. AAE promises to work together to build a global 

organization to advance Echocardiography and you can be a part of this 

exciting initiation to grow together. 

 

Truly Yours,  

 
Jae K. Oh, MD  

President, Asian-Pacific Association of Echocardiography 

 


